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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.    Charleston, W. Va. 25304           office@kccofc.org           304.925.7435 
 

November 26, 2024 

 Morning Assembly 

  December 1, 2024 

Usher:  Tom McNeely 
 
Worship Leader  
  and Opening Prayer: Carson Henley 
  
Communion Presider: TBD 
 
Contribution Count:  Herb & Rose Kinder 
 
Closing Prayer: Tom Winnell 
 
Children’s Classes: 
  Preschool — 1st Grade Alex & Tori Guerra 
  2nd — 5th Grade Renee Morris 
   
Sound & Pete Williams 
PowerPoint:    
  
Usher volunteers needed; please contact Herb  
Kinder. 
    

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday, November 24, 2024 

Attendance: 52 

Contribution: 2,950.00 

 

Remember In Prayer 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact Tom 
McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Contribution and Attendance 

Union Mission December 5 and 6 

Adopt-a-Family Package 

Distribution—At Building 

 

Ohio Winter Lectures January 24-25, 2025 

Fishinger Road CofC 

Important Dates 

Tom Hannigan, heart bypass surgery tomorrow 

(Wednesday) 

 

Sara Wood, broken ankle 

 

Charlie Morris (Chris Morris’s dad), Ruby Memorial 

Hospital, Morgantown, probable gall bladder issues 

 

Steve Kawash, friend of the Hartleys, undergoing a bone 

marrow transplant. 

Sunday Adult Bible 

The ladies group is starting a new project 

of providing a weekly sweet treat for the 

men at Union Mission who have begun 

their sober-living journey.  A dessert will 

be provided once a week for them.  Each participant in the 

project would provide food approximately every 7—8 

weeks.  For more information or to join, please see Grace 

Wagner. 

Ladies Class Project 

God gave you a gift of 84,400 seconds today.  Have 

you used one of them to say thank you? - William 

Arthur Ward 

The Sunday Morning Adult Bible Class is study-

ing the book of 3 John.  The class is led by 

Chris Morris. 

If you have any questions, please contact Chris. 

Baptism ! 

Angels are singing as Tom Winnell had the privi-

lege of baptizing his son, Daniel, this past Satur-

day.  We thank the Lord and pray for God’s work 

in Daniel’s life. 
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The Men’s Bible Class meets at the church 

building on Wednesday nights from 6:00 pm 

- 7:00 pm.  The men are discussing the book 

of 3 John.   

Due to the Thanksgiving holiday, there will be NO class 

this Wednesday night (November 27). 

All men are welcome.  

Men’s Bible Class 

Thank You ! 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on Wednesday 

nights from 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm in room 17.   

Due to the Thanksgiving holiday, there will 

be NO class this Wednesday night 

(November 27). 

When class starts again on December 4, the ladies will 

begin Advent by J.D. Greer. 

All ladies are welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Sheila Dale. 

If you need free access to RightNow Media, please contact 

the office. 

Ladies’ Bible Class 

The November/December Book Club Meeting 

will be at the Edgewood Country Club on Tues-

day, December 3, at 6:00 pm.  This meeting is 

the annual book exchange/Christmas Party.  

There is no book discussion at this meeting. 

Dinner will be ordered from the menu.  Please 

contact Danene Hartley, if you plan on joining the dinner 

so she can give Edgewood an accurate count. 

We are looking forward to the time together.  Hope to see 

you at Edgewood. 

Everyone is welcome. 

Adopt-a-Family Pickup 

The church is donating our gym space to the 

Union Mission for the Adopt-A-Family Project. 

Gift pickup for families will be on Thursday, 

December 5th and Friday December 6th from 

11:30  am -  4:00 pm.  Volunteers are needed 

to help with package distribution.  Please con-

tact Renee Morris, if you are interested in helping. 

Ladies’ Book Club 

Thank you to those who wrapped presents 

Sunday night for the teens we sponsored 

from Union Mission.  We had fun and 

brought joy to some kids this Christmas sea-

son. 

God cannot pour more into hands that are already clinging tightly to what they hold,” says [Kansas pastor 

Jack Wellman]. Whether material goods or time, ideas or talents, money or energy, the gifts God has given 

us so generously are to be shared just as freely with others. With our hands continually open to receive, give 

and receive again, God’s genius cycle of generosity goes on and on.   -  Newsletter Newsletter 


